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Public Notice: Evening Gazette 

Public Notice: Public Consultation  

The Town and Country Planning Act 1990  

The Town and Country Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017  

This notice is to inform that Green Lithium Refining Limited (“Green Lithium”) will be 

launching an online public consultation event relating to its proposed development of a 

battery-grade merchant lithium refinery plant (the “Development”) at the Kinkerdale Road 

site in Grangetown, Middlesbrough, TS6 6UD, on the Teesdock Estate. 

This project meets the definition of a Schedule 1 development as defined by the Town and 

Country Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017 and therefore will 

be subject to a detailed planning application and be accompanied by an Environmental 

Statement.   

The facility will become a major local employer and will become a key part development 

a critical raw materials supply chain for the UK in the emerging lithium-ion battery and 

electric vehicle market and hence is considered a key regional green infrastructure 

development.  

Green Lithium has prepared an Environmental Impact Assessment (“EIA”) that assesses the 

impacts of both the construction and operation of the Development to an agreed scope 

that has been confirmed following engagement and consultation with the Planning 

Authority and other relevant public bodies.   

Green Lithium intends to carry out an online public consultation event which will include 

an overview of the project and conclusions of the Environmental Statement, including 

social and economic benefits.  

The public consultation materials can be viewed online and downloaded at: 

greenlithium.co.uk/publicconsultation 

Paper copies of the consultation materials can be purchased at a cost of £25 (inc. VAT) or 

will be provided electronically upon request.   

Any person wishing to provide comment regarding this consultation, should do so either 

writing by post or email to the following addresses: 

Public Consultation Team, Green Lithium Refining Limited  

Teesside University 

Victoria Building 

Victoria Road 

Middlesbrough 

TS1 3BA 

 

publicconsultation@greenlithium.co.uk  

[or via the online consultation website comments form.]  

https://greenlithium.co.uk/public_consultation
mailto:publicconsultation@greenlithium.co.uk
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All comments received in relation to this consultation will be reviewed and responses 

provided where necessary. All comments should be made by 31 March 2023. 

 

Company logo  

 

 




